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Dr. Nelson Leidel, Docket Officer

National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health
Mail Stop D-37

1600 Clifton Road, N.E.

Atlanta, Georgia 30333

I have some comments I would like to present in support of the I
have some comments I would like to present in support of the
NIOSH 42 CFR Part 84 proposal.

I hereby request to speak at the public meeting in Washington,
D.C., during the afternoon of January 28, 1988. I will require
only about five (5) minutes, and will at that time also submit
for the record some written comments and documents.

Sincerely,

i A -

Thomas H. Seymour, P.E.
Director, Office of Fire Protection
Engineering and Systems Safety Standards
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